
English Speaking Activity  

Has Started Again! 

  

ENGLISH SPEAKING ACTIVITY HAS STARTED AGAIN! 

(All Atılım Students are Cordially Invited!) 

  

Department of Foreign Languages has started the English Speaking 

activity again for Atılım students who want to improve their speaking 
skills. The aim is  to prepare opportunities and situations for the students 

where they can practice and improve their English skills.  

The speaking activity meetingas are  on Wednesays between  13:30-

14:30; and Thursdays between 12:30-13:30 led by the instructors of 
Department of Foreign Languages starting from October 2nd, 2013. 

The place for the activity is Faculty of Fine Arts and Architecture Building 
A1, Ground floor, room Z-1015  

The tentaive speaking topics and the program can be reached from 

Atılım web and DFL web sites. 

All students, especially those planning to join Erasmus or other student 

mobility programs can  benefit from this enjoyable and functional 
program, therefore are most welcome. 

The students can join the weekly activities without registration. If you 
need more information, you can use the following e-mail address and 

phone number cananaydin@atilim.edu.tr, Phone: 85 00 

Feride Güven 

Chair  

Department of Foreign Languages 
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